


would receive an estimated 34 truckloads of green bin and
sewage sludge material every day from the City of Kingston with
more trucks anticipated from neighbouring municipalities
(Utilities Kingston report  prepared by Dillon Consulting, 2024).
Such heavy traffic will disrupt wildlife and human activity.

Producing biogas, finally, will be expensive. The estimated construction cost is $71
million, with operating costs well over $1 million a year. Money better spent on
alternatives like solar, which is cheaper, safer, more reliable, easier to maintain, and
longer lasting.

Please consider the risks and alternatives and vote No to the proposed biogas facility at
Knox Farm.

 

Sincerely,

Tara Kainer, King's Town

 


